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As a long time resident of the Richmond Beach area my daughters were raised accessing the beach

via the south entrance off 27" Ave. N.W.

It is a no brainer that the C.0O.S. purchase this property and continue letting all view the gorgeous
trek to Saltwater Park.

We are so fortunate to live in such a beautiful area and to deny access to the beach just furthers
property grabbing individuals who selfishly believe the area is only for them.

Help us govern the area properly AFTER your purchase so we can continue enjoying this wonderful
neighborhood.

Thank You.

Bill Stanton
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